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Miss Wimperis says… We had a wonderful afternoon 

celebrating the King’s Coronation with a picnic in the 

playground. The children looked great dressed in 

red, white and blue to represent the Union Jack 

flag! 
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Miss Wimperis’ news 

King’s Coronation celebration! 

 
 

 
 
 

Word of the week 
 
Communication – how we talk and use body  

language with our peers. 

 
Attendance Champions! 

 

Well done Year 6! 
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Stars of the week 

Year group Stars of the week Reason for the award 

Nursery  

Sumayyah 

 

Hamida 

For creating a beautiful peacock and working hard.  

For creating a fantastic pink flamingo! 

Reception All of Reception  For being super stars on our trip to the farm! 

Year 1 All of Year 1 
For a fantastic trip to the museum and asking lots of 

brilliant questions. 

Year 2 
Zaara 

Arhaam 

For showing super resilience in maths! 

For being  helpful, kind and inquisitive! 

Year 3 
Tayyibah 

Mizan 

For wonderful effort and confidence in swimming. 

For continuing improvement with handwriting 

Year 4 
Fahima 

Yusuf 

For her continued effort in all lessons. 

For being a role model in the classroom. 

Year 5 
Inayah 

Ayaan 

For using kind words and being a caring member of the 

class. 

For working hard and having resilience in Maths. 

Year 6 
Ibrahim  

Syeda 

For revising hard this week 

For always trying her best 

What has each class been learning about this week? 

EYFS- This week Nursery have been reading the story ‘A Busy Day For Birds’. We have been 

joining in sounds and actions and drew our favourite bird from the book. In Maths, we have started 

our learning all about many and few. In Reception, we have continued our learning all about ‘Chicks’. 

We have been putting the lifecycle in order and writing sentences to match. In Maths, we have 

started our learning about addition, using ‘first, then, now’ to help us. 

Year 1- This week we have been writing a recount of our trip to Manchester Museum in English. In 

Maths, we have been grouping and sharing amounts. 

Year 2- week year 2 have been learning about different places people go on holiday! In English, we 

wrote super camping poems using vivid verbs! In maths, we have been learning to tell the time all 

around the clock! 

Year 3- This week in English, Year 3 have created a wanted poster to catch Antef and Paneb, the 

grave robbers. In maths, we have been learning how to convert pounds and pence. 

Year 4 – This week in English, we have been researching Julius Caesar. In Maths, we have been 

continuing to identify tenths as decimals and fractions. 

Year 5- This week in English, we have been learning about the Victorian jobs children had. We 

debated whether we thought it was right or wrong. In Maths, we have been learning about 3D 

shapes. 

Year 6- This week we really enjoyed doing lots of quickfire SPaG quizzes learning about 

progressive verbs, abstract nouns and possessive pro-nouns. We are also super proud of our scores 

in our past papers! 
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